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Notice of Possible Quorum

306 10th Street5:30 PMFriday, April 7, 2017

Notice of Possible Quorum

This notice has been posted to notify the public that a quorum of the Pflugerville Community 

Development Corporation board of directors may be present and participate in discussions at 

the following event:

U.S. Congressman Bill Flores Congressional Veterans Commendation

First Baptist Church Multi-Purpose Building

306 10th Street (Southwest Corner of 10th Street and Pfluger Street West)

5:30 p.m.

**General Public Invited**

U.S. Congressman Bill Flores (TX-17) will be presenting the Congressional Veterans

Commendation to Kenneth Kidd, Jim Wilkinson, and Phillip Zendejas Jr. for their exemplary

and continuous service to community beyond their duty to our great nation.

Attendance By Other Elected or Appointed Officials:

It is anticipated that members of other city board, commissions and/or committees may attend 

the meeting in numbers that may constitute a quorum of the other city boards, commissions 

and/or committees. Notice is hereby given that the meeting, to the extent required by law, is 

also noticed as a meeting of the other boards, commissions and/or committees of the City, 

whose members may be in attendance. The members of the boards, commissions and/or 

committees may participate in discussions on the same items listed on the agenda, which 

occur at the meeting, but no action will be taken by such in attendance unless such item and

action is specifically provided for on an agenda for that board, commission or committee 

subject to the Texas Open Meetings Act.

This is to certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the bulletin board located at the City 

Municipal Building on April 4, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. pursuant to Section .041 Government Code.

Christian Kurtz

PCDC Operations Director
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